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Dear Quaker 7th Grade Students and Parents: 
 
I want to welcome you to Salem Junior High School!  We are looking forward to the start of the 
new school year on Wednesday, August 24th.  We hope that you are excited to be transitioning to 
the Junior High School this year, however it is normal to feel anxious about staring in a new 
building as well.  To help facilitate this transition we will be holding our Orientation program for 
7th grade parents and students on Tuesday, August 16th at 6:30pm in the JH/HS Auditorium.  
This will be followed by a two day camp for students only on Wednesday August 17th and 
Thursday August 18th.  The camp will be held from 9:00am-12:00pm each day.  Drop off in the 
morning will be in the back parking lot at the Auditorium entrance and pick up will be in the 
back parking lot at the cafeteria entrance.  During this camp, students will receive their schedules 
and Chromebooks.  They will also get to meet the Junior High staff, find their lockers, get to 
know our building, and participate in some fun activities.  Students will be served lunch in our 
cafeteria each day as well to learn about cafeteria procedures.   
 
Listed below are a summary of important dates to note for the beginning of the school year.  We 
look forward to meeting the parents and students of the class of 2028!  Please contact the Junior 
High Office at 330-332-8914 should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
August 16    JH Orientation 6:30 in the JH/HS Auditorium 
 
August 17th & 18th   Student Orientation Camp 9:00-12:00 
 
August 23rd  Open House 5:30-7:00 
 
August 24th   First Day of School 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Matt Ziegler 
Principal 
Salem Junior High School 
330-332-8914 Ext. 58415 
zieglerm@salem.k12.oh.us 
 


